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December 09, 2020

To Whom It May Concern,
Client name, date of birth 00/00/1980 is a client here at Best Start Birth Center.  Her expected delivery date is 00/00/2021.  Client name desires a non-medicated, natural birth, with the least amount of interventions necessary. To accomplish her goals, it is reccommended that she has this crucial extra support from an experienced birth doula.  
Doulas are an under-utilized resource, according to the American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists (ACOG) and the Society for Maternal-Fetal Medicine (SMFM).  A recent joint statement released on March 2014 from ACOG and SMFM set forth new guidelines designed to prevent primary cesareans. Here are a few highlights:
“Increasing women’s access to non-medical interventions during labor, such as continuous labor and delivery support, has been shown to reduce cesarean birth rates.”
“Published data indicate that one of the most effective tools to improve labor and delivery outcomes is the continuous presence of support personnel, such as a doula.”
“… the presence of continuous one-on-one support during labor and delivery was associated with improved patient satisfaction and a statistically significant reduction in the rate of cesarean delivery.”

Thank you for your time and attention, if you have questions please contact any of our midwives at 619-299-0840 Ext. 4.  
Sincerely, 

Best Start Birth Center Certified Nurse-Midwife
3630 Enterprise St. San Diego, CA 92110	Phone: (619) 299-0840	Fax: (619) 299-0892
www.beststartbirthcenter.com
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